28th November, 1984.

Media Studies, Video and Film Section, Newcastle Polytechnic, Newcastle upon Tyne

Dear Sir/Madam,

I attended the conference "Arts and Unemployment" in Newcastle last week and, although most of the programme failed to live up to my expectations, I was extremely impressed by the video "A New Car and Two Weeks in Malaga". I understand that this was produced at the Newcastle Polytechnic with Consett Photo Archive. I am writing to ask whether it would be possible to receive a copy of this video and what the charge is likely to be.

Again congratulations on this documentation.

Yours sincerely.

Ralph Turner, Head of Exhibitions.